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Last January, we introduced a new monthly newsletter as a way to
enhance communication and information-sharing among community
leaders while illustrating the depth of our agency and services we
offer. 

Continuing in 2023, we are proud to introduce an updated look
with a new focus on the issues, incidents, and initiatives that affect
Birchwood Village. In the following issues, you will hear from your
area deputies and sergeants, learn about significant calls in your
service area, and hear more about the daily operations throughout
our organization in a message from the Sheriff. 
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On January 3rd, I was honored and humbled to swear the
oath as your Washington County Sheriff for the third time
in my career. Serving as your Sheriff has been the greatest
professional honor of my life. I am incredibly proud of the
outstanding men and women of this organization who lead
with integrity, professionalism, and excellence to provide
the highest quality of public safety services to our
communities.

No law enforcement agency can operate at its maximum
potential without the support and collaboration of its
citizens, and I am once again reminded how fortunate we
are to have such great partnerships with the leaders and
residents of Birchwood Village. 

We look forward to our continued service in 2023, and may
you be safe and healthy in the new year. 

In service,

Sheriff Dan Starry
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On December 8th at approximately 1pm, contract
deputies responded to White Pine Lane on a
reported mail theft that occurred 40 minutes prior.

The victim was advised by her neighbor that he saw
someone open her mailbox and take a package from
it. The deputy spoke with the witness, who said a
female in a maroon-colored Chevrolet Tahoe exited
the vehicle and stole the package.

The witness was able to get a picture of the vehicle's
license plate and provide it to law enforcement. No
other mailbox thefts have been reported in this area. 
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